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The MPF Program Announces 
Implementation of the ULDD Phase 3 XML 
File for PFIs Delivering Loans Using 
“Batch” Data File Upload 
 

Effective May 20, 2019, PFIs delivering loans using “batch” 
data file upload will be required to submit using the updated 
ULDD “Phase 3” XML file format.   

If you have not done so already, we encourage you to work 
with your current Loan Origination System (LOS) vendor to 
ensure your systems are updated accordingly to produce the 
ULDD XML file in the updated format.  You may start 
delivering files in the updated format anytime; however, 
the MPF Program will not accept files delivered using previous 
versions of the file on or after May 20, 2019.   

Please see the following link for additional information on the 
upcoming ULDD XML file: MPF Data Resources. Watch for 
future  announcements with more details as the May 20, 2019 
mandate approaches.  

If you think you may miss this deadline, or are concerned with 
system updates required to meet this mandate, please reach 
out to the MPF Service Center at 877-345-2673.  

 
 

 

 

 

  

https://fhlbmpf.com/resources/mpf-data-resources

